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March 1, 2022 
 
 
To all Toronto residents, workers, and persons responsible for a workplace, business, or 
organization in the City of Toronto: 
 
Re: Revocation of COVID-19 orders and letters of instruction 
 
I am writing to inform you that, effective March 1, 2022, upon Ontario entering the Roadmap 
Exit Step under the Reopening Ontario Act, I am revoking the following COVID-19 orders and 
letters of instruction:  
 

 Class Orders issued under section 22 of the Health Protection and Promotion Act 
o COVID-19 Self-Isolation Class Order (issued on January 10, 2022) 
o Class Order to Close Workplaces to Manage COVID-19 Outbreaks (issued on 

April 22, 2021) 
o Class Order for Workplaces Experiencing a COVID-19 Outbreak (issued on 

March 3, 2021) 

 Letters of Instruction issued under the Reopening Ontario Act regulations: 
o Instructions for Indoor Sports and Recreational Fitness Facilities (issued on 

October 8, 2021)  
o Instructions for Workplaces (issued on January 4, 2021). 

 
Please continue to visit our website at www.toronto.ca/COVID19 to stay up-to-date. If you have 
questions about this letter, please email publichealth@toronto.ca.   
   
I would like to thank you for your efforts to comply with these instructions and orders to protect 
the health and well-being of Torontonians. Toronto Public Health will continue to monitor 
Toronto's local epidemiological context and is prepared to respond, if needed, should context 
and circumstances change. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Eileen de Villa, MD, MBA, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC   
Medical Officer of Health 
 

http://www.toronto.ca/COVID19
mailto:publichealth@toronto.ca

